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Catholic Literary Arts Announces  
its 2nd Annual Sacred Poetry Contest 

Be Part of the World of Fearless Catholic WriƟng™ 
 

Catholic Literary Arts encourages 
ongoing growth in literary, 
arƟsƟc, and spiritual 
development of arƟsts and 
writers so that the Cultural 
Patrimony and rich treasures of 
the Catholic Church may be 

more perfectly explored and used to draw all 
peoples to God. The Contest closes at midnight, 
April 30, 2021. Please visit our website for 
guidelines and submission informaƟon.  
CATHOLICLITERARYARTS.ORG/POETRY-CONTEST-2021 

St. Patrick School – Wadsworth 
Enrollment is now open for the 2021-22 School 
Year. We invite you to take our virtual tour at: 
hƩp://www.spswadsworth.org/about/
faciliƟes.cfm. AddiƟonal informaƟon about 
enrollment is available on our website or please 
call the office.  
St. Patrick School is a Catholic, child-centered, 
Preschool – 8th grade school where staff, parents 
and the enƟre parish community educate the 
whole child spiritually and academically to 
conƟnue to be a Disciple of Christ and acƟvely 
parƟcipate in their Catholic faith.  
Phone: 847-623-8446 
Email: sps@stpatrickwadsworth.org 
Website: hƩp://www.spswadsworth.org/ 
Facebook: hƩps://www.facebook.com/
SPSwadsworth 
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Carmel Catholic High School promotes diversity in its student body, which consists of young men and 
women from a variety of educaƟonal, geographic, racial, ethnic, and socioeconomic backgrounds. As a 
Catholic insƟtuƟon, we are commiƩed to making our college preparatory educaƟon available to all 
families who wish to share in our mission, and welcome your review of our aƩendance cost and financial 
programs. To apply for financial assistance, families need to complete an inquiry form. To access the 
Admissions Portal go to:  hƩps://www.carmelhs.org/ 



 

 Blossoms of Hope – April 25th 
The Blossoms of Hope Virtual Event will be held on Sunday, April 25, 2021 to support the Catholic 
ChariƟes Loving Outreach to Survivors of Suicide (LOSS) Program. All are welcome and aƩendance is free 
of charge. The event will include keynote speakers, an exciƟng raffle & silent aucƟon, and the opportunity 
to remember & honor loved ones lost to suicide and those who survive them. For informaƟon, please 
contact Kaaron Johnson at kajohnson@catholicchariƟes.net. 
 

Counseling Support Line 
If the pandemic has you feeling anxious or depressed and you'd like to talk with a counselor, please call 
the Catholic ChariƟes Counseling Support Line at (312) 948-6951 anyƟme M-F from 8:30 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. 
Spanish speaking counselors are available.  If you leave a message aŌer hours, a counselor will call you 
back. 
 

Legal Assistance Available 
Catholic ChariƟes Legal Assistance Department has aƩorneys and volunteer aƩorneys available to 
provide advice in numerous areas of law. If you are unsure about your legal rights or lost in the legal 
system, they can help. Services include in-depth advice and possible direct representaƟon on many 
issues, including landlord/tenant disputes, family law, consumer and debtor rights, foreclosure, 
employment issues, orders of protecƟon, power of aƩorney, and more. CCLA provides free to low-cost 
legal services to eligible low-income individuals. For help and more informaƟon, contact the legal advice 
line at (312) 948-6821. 

The Lake County Youth Mentorship Program: ConnecƟng Kids with Great Role Models! 
Catholic ChariƟes is doing our part to support youth and help them deal with stress while social 
distancing. We are now using virtual plaƞorms to ensure youth are connecƟng with volunteers who can 
help them reach their full potenƟal. Our program matches youth ages 9-12 with volunteer mentors who 
can serve as posiƟve role models, introduce youth to new experiences, and provide support and 
encouragement during difficult Ɵmes. Mentors meet with their mentee on a weekly basis for at least 1 
hour per week for a full calendar year. Our staff is here to support you every step of the way, and help 
you find fun and innovaƟve ways to build your connecƟon. All volunteers must live in Lake or Cook 
County, pass a thorough background check, complete the volunteer applicaƟon and required training 
modules. Interested in becoming a mentor? Sign up for one of our online Volunteer OrientaƟon Sessions 
to learn more: hƩps://forms.gle/ZwifGfBV75Ke7vip8 
 

Do you know a young person who needs a mentor? 
Spending just a few hours a month with a mentor can have a lifelong impact on a young person. We are 
currently accepƟng applicaƟons for youth ages 9-12 who live in Lake County, and have access to a 
computer and feel comfortable communicaƟng on virtual plaƞorms like Zoom. For more informaƟon 
about how to get started, please contact Beth Sheehan-Lucas, Youth Mentorship Program Coordinator, 
at (847) 782-4224 or blucas@catholicchariƟes.net. 
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